
  

 

 

 
 
 

December 2, 2019 
 
 
Mayor Bradshaw and City Councilors 
City of Ketchum 
Ketchum, Idaho 
 
Mayor Bradshaw and City Councilors: 
 

Recommendation To Approve MOU 20434 Between the Ketchum Urban Renewal Agency and the City of 
Ketchum for Fire Apparatus Funding 

 
Recommendation and Summary  
Staff is recommending the council adopt the following motion: 
 
I move to authorize the Mayor to enter into MOU 20434 
 
The reasons for the recommendation are as follows: 

• The Ketchum Urban Renewal Agency (KURA) is offering a $60,000 contribution towards the Fire 
Department’s new ladder truck 

• The KURA approved the MOU at their November 18, 2019 meeting 
 
Introduction and History 
The KURA recognizes the importance of having adequate fire apparatus to protect development within the 
KURA District. In recognition of this, the KURA voted to contribute $60,000 towards the purchase of the new 
Fire Department ladder truck.  
 
Analysis 
The proposed MOU sets forth the terms to facilitate the KURA contribution in FY 19/20. Once the City provides 
the KURA with invoice for the purchase of the new truck, the KURA will provide $60,000.  
  
Financial Impact 
The KURA has generously offered to assist with funding the new ladder truck.  The contribution off-sets the 
anticipated city costs budgeted for FY 19/20.  
 
 
 
Attachments: 
Proposed MOU 20434 








